
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Dear King’s Way business supporter,  

King’s Way Christian Schools has been providing high-quality education for students from SW Washington since 
1971. We currently serve over 1,100 students, from 12-month toddlers through 12th grade high school seniors.  

We are looking forward to our 20th Annual Auction this April 12, 2024, at The Vancouver Hilton. Last year’s 
auction raised more than $440,000 toward advancing King’s Way through excellent student experiences in 
academics, arts, athletics, and spiritual development.  

Our auction theme this year is Making Different Possible. Our Christian values, beliefs, and practices are what 
make us different, and we embrace our mission of providing excellent Christian education to students in our 
local community. Business supporters like you help us make this difference possible for families. 

Please consider these opportunities for supporting our 20th Annual Auction:  

• Donate an item, service, or experience 
• Be an auction business sponsor 

Donated items will be highlighted online via social media and email promotions prior to and during the auction 
event. Your business/organization name will be displayed with your item.  We request that all items are 
delivered to King’s Way by March 8th. Items received after this date will be included and advertised to the best 
of our ability.  

If you have any questions, please contact the King’s Way Community Engagement staff at auction@kwcs.org or 
call 360-816-1225.  

King’s Way Christian Schools is a registered non-profit organization under the IRS 501(c)(3) requirement,       
tax  ID #47-3890449. All eligible in-kind and cash donations are tax-deductible.  

 
Gratefully,  
 
Patrick Willis & Erica Stubblefield, Co-Chairs 
Auction Committee  
King’s Way Christian Schools  
auction@kwcs.org  
360-816-1225 


